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Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 
 

Record of Meeting 
 

Date:   1st August 2012 
Meeting No:   42 

 
Present Senator S.C. Ferguson, Chairman 

Deputy J.G. Reed, Vice-Chairman 
Connétable D.J. Murphy 

Apologies Deputy S. Power 
Deputy R.J. Rondel 

Absent  
In attendance Deputy E.J. Noel, Assistant Minister for Treasury and Resources 

Ms. L. Rowley, Treasurer of the States 
Mr. K. Hemmings, Head of Financial Management – Accounting and 
Reporting 
 
Senator I.J. Gorst, Chief Minister 
Ms. A. Homer, Finance Director – Corporate Group 
 
Mr. W. Millow, Scrutiny Officer 
Mrs. J. Hales, Scrutiny Officer 

 

Ref Back Agenda matter Action 

18/07/12 
Item 1 
 
513/35 

1. Medium Term Financial Plan 
 
The Panel held a public hearing with Deputy E.J. Noel, Assistant 
Minister for Treasury and Resources, on the Medium Term Financial 
Plan (MTFP).  The Assistant Minister was accompanied by Ms. L. 
Rowley, Treasurer of the States, and Mr. K. Hemmings, Head of 
Financial Management – Accounting and Reporting.  The hearing was 
recorded in order that a transcript could be made. 
 
The Panel subsequently held a second public hearing on the MTFP with 
Senator I.J. Gorst, Chief Minister, who was accompanied by the 
Treasurer of the States and Ms. A. Homer, Finance Director – 
Corporate Group.  The hearing was recorded in order that a transcript 
could be made.   
 
Following the hearings, the Panel requested that the Scrutiny Officers 
ascertain whether all of its questions had been covered and to follow up 
any areas which might have been missed.   

 

20/06/12 
Item 6 
 
513/32 
 

2. Population and Migration 
 
The Panel was advised that an offer had been made by the Executive 
to brief the Chairman and Deputy S. Power (who would lead 
subsequent work on the Population and Migration Review) on the 
current status of the Control of Housing and Work (Jersey) Law.  It was 
noted that the Chairman would be unavailable to attend the briefing at 
present and that, unless Deputy Power were able to attend a briefing 
that week, it would therefore be necessary to put off the briefing until 
later in August 2012.  

 

 


